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I agree with the Rule Changes to Rules 5 & 6 for a permanent swine CAFO
moratorium in the Buffalo National River Watershed as stated in Docket Numbers
#19-002-R and #19-003-R.
 
It is clear that this action is necessary if we are to insure the permanent protection of
one of America’s natural treasures from destruction and pollution.
 
Ethel  C. Simpson
409 N. Oliver Avenue
Fayetteville AR 72701
(479) 442-2925
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